
Children’s Village Academy 
701 N. Adkin Street 
Kinston, NC 28501 

(Ph)252-939-1958 (Fax)252-208-0194 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REQUIRED ONSITE TESTING 

 January 11, 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

NC Check-Ins are interim assessments developed by the North Carolina Department of Public Instruction 
(NCDPI) that are aligned to North Carolina grade-level content standards (for reading and mathematics) 
and North Carolina Essential Standards (for science). 

The main purpose of NC Check-Ins is to provide students, teachers, and parents, with immediate in-depth 
action data and a reliable estimate of students’ current performance on the selected subset of content 
standards. The end-of-grade (EOG) tests share a common question bank with the NC Check-Ins, which 
then exposes NC Check-In students to similar question types and rigor found on the EOG’s. 

The NC Check-In administration dates are as follows: 

 Children’s Village Academy students are scheduled to take their NC Check-In 2 from January 26- 
January 29, 2021. On these days, transportation will be provided and students will be expected to report to 
school. Covid-19 Screening will be active during your child’s stay at school each day. 

If you have any questions or concerns about the NC Check-Ins, please contact me by email 
(rolds8@cvatigers.com), by phone from 8 am-4pm @ 252-939-1958 or after 4pm @ 252-468-0677. 

  

Sincerely, 

 ​Ms. Rhonda Y. Olds 
CVA Testing Coordinator 
 

Administration Window 

NC Check-In 2 January 4-February 26, 2021 


